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Comments: I strongly oppose any mining permits and operations which affect the waterways, water sheds and

habitat of the Eastern Sierras.

The proposed gold mining operation will do significant damage to the and rivers in the area.  The fish and all of

the eco-system will be negatively impacted.

Until I saw how gold was mined on those shows on TV from Alaska, I had no idea how absolutely damaging it is

the the immediate area and all of the area downstream. 

Please do not approve any request which will permit damage to the area, rivers, flora and fauna.

Thank you.


